
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct ZOOM Public Hearings on Tuesday, March 7, 2023, 

beginning at 6:45pm.  The purpose of the first Hearing is to review, for a two year renewal of a 

cannabis license to operate, per Section 30.4.5.7 of the Zone Bylaw, for Heirloom Collection. 

The second Hearing is to review, for a one year renewal of a cannabis license to operate, per 

Section 30.4.5.7 of the Zone Bylaw, for Hadleaf.  Details for internet and dial-up connections for the 

ZOOM meeting will be available on the Planning Board agenda when posted. To follow the Planning 

Board agenda, go to: www.hadleyma.org;   then go to “Government” tab; click on “Town Clerk” 

and go to “Agendas”  

 

James J. Maksimoski   

Chairman 
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